February 6, 2019
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned by indifference to working Americans. You ran as a
populist but have spent the week with the government in partial shutdown.
For most people your wall tantrum is simply an embarrassment but for many
others working directly or even indirectly for the government (immigration
judges, park rangers, reservation staff) this means being idled with missing
paychecks and no way to plan for the future. This is felt particularly by the
growing group of people in our shockingly inequitable economy with only
a few hundred dollars saved who live largely paycheck to paycheck. Finally
there are the people who appreciate or count on government services such as
maintaining and policing our parks and more importantly providing health
services on reservations.

Please assure me that you will resign.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our effective government.

Sincerely,
Eric Babson



